
   
Max Elliott 
Executive Director 
Urban Roots Austin 
  
Dear Mr. Elliott, 
  
This email serves as a Formal Notice of Support --- I might say enthusiastic and wholehearted 
support --- in the effort by Urban Roots to utilize the Winnebago Lane tract adjacent to our 
neighborhood for use in their urban farming and teaching efforts, where urban kids are taught 
about farming and related skills that might be of use later in life.   
  
The residents of Kensington Park feel that such uses, as you outlined to Jack Howison 
and me on 27 June 2017, are totally compatible with our neighborhood and neighborhood life 
style.   
  
Moreover, such an enterprise would afford urban youth from the very high concentration of 
affordable housing units in 78744  (6 units alone in our immediate vicinity:  Woodway Square, 
Rosemont at Williamson Creek, Kingfisher Creek, Woodway Village, the Knuckols Ct. Complex, 
and Villas of Cordoba)  the opportunity to engage in healthy and helpful activities that are 
currently unavailable to them. 
  
M. L. Sloan 
President 
Kensington Park Homeowners Association   
	
  


